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Bridge Maintenance, Safety, Management, Life-Cycle Sustainability and Innovations May 01 2022
Bridge Maintenance, Safety, Management, Life-Cycle Sustainability and Innovations contains
lectures and papers presented at the Tenth International Conference on Bridge Maintenance,
Safety and Management (IABMAS 2020), held in Sapporo, Hokkaido, Japan, April 11–15, 2021.
This volume consists of a book of extended abstracts and a USB card containing the full
papers of 571 contributions presented at IABMAS 2020, including the T.Y. Lin Lecture, 9
Keynote Lectures, and 561 technical papers from 40 countries. The contributions presented at
IABMAS 2020 deal with the state of the art as well as emerging concepts and innovative
applications related to the main aspects of maintenance, safety, management, life-cycle
sustainability and technological innovations of bridges. Major topics include: advanced
bridge design, construction and maintenance approaches, safety, reliability and risk
evaluation, life-cycle management, life-cycle sustainability, standardization, analytical
models, bridge management systems, service life prediction, maintenance and management
strategies, structural health monitoring, non-destructive testing and field testing, safety,
resilience, robustness and redundancy, durability enhancement, repair and rehabilitation,
fatigue and corrosion, extreme loads, and application of information and computer technology
and artificial intelligence for bridges, among others. This volume provides both an up-todate overview of the field of bridge engineering and significant contributions to the process
of making more rational decisions on maintenance, safety, management, life-cycle

sustainability and technological innovations of bridges for the purpose of enhancing the
welfare of society. The Editors hope that these Proceedings will serve as a valuable
reference to all concerned with bridge structure and infrastructure systems, including
engineers, researchers, academics and students from all areas of bridge engineering.
Proceedings of the 5th International Conference on Sustainable Civil Engineering Structures
and Construction Materials Jun 09 2020 This book compiles papers presented during the 5th
International Conference on Sustainable Civil Engineering Structures and Construction
Materials (SCESCM) held virtually in December 2020. This is the fifth edition of this
conference series; the theme for the 5th SCESCM is "Transforming the World, Foster the
Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs)" and it focuses on various issues, novel findings, as
well as developments in the area of civil and infrastructure, conforming to the SDGs. This
book caters to postgraduate students, researchers, and practitioners involved in advocating
and embedding sustainability in various phases of design, construction and maintenance of
civil engineering structures and infrastructure facilities.
Indonesia Nov 14 2020 This latest energy sector assessment, strategy, and road map for
Indonesia highlights energy sector performance, major development constraints, and government
development plans and strategy. This report reviews previous support from the Asian
Development Bank (ADB) and other development partners, and outlines ADB’s future support
strategy in Indonesia’s energy sector. This publication provides energy sector background
information for ADB investment and technical assistance operations and will inform ADB’s
2016–2019 country partnership strategy for Indonesia.
Bridge Or Barrier May 21 2021 Annotation This collection of essays focuses on religion and
violence in the so-called Àbrahamic' religions: Judaism, Christianity and Islam. An
additional chapter on Buddhism highlights the comprehensive vision of this religious
tradition in the field of peace building. The book discusses the transformative role of
religion in situations of violent conflict. It considers both the constructive and
destructive sides of religious belief and particularly explores ways in which religion(s) may
contribute to transforming conflict into peace.
Indonesian Private International Law Aug 12 2020 This book is the leading reference on
Indonesian private international law in English. The chapters systematically cover the whole
of Indonesian private international law including commercial matters, family law, succession,
cross-border insolvency, intellectual property, competition (antitrust), and environmental
disputes. The chapters do not merely cover the traditional conflict of law areas of
jurisdiction, applicable law (choice of law), and enforcement. The chapters also look into
conflict of law questions arising in arbitration and assess Indonesian involvement in the
harmonisation of private international law globally and regionally within ASEAN. Similarly to
the other volumes in the Studies in Private International Law - Asia series, this book
presents the Indonesian conflict of laws through a combination of common and civil law
analytical techniques and perspectives, providing readers worldwide with a more profound and
comprehensive understanding of the subject.
The Bridge Dec 16 2020 The rise of Barack Obama is one of the great stories of this century:
a defining moment for America, and one with truly global resonance. This is the book of his
phenomenal journey to election. Through extensive on-the-record interviews with friends and
teachers, mentors and disparagers, family members and Obama himself, David Remnick has put
together a nuanced, unexpected and masterly portrait of the man who was determined to become
the first African-American President. Most importantly, The Bridge argues that Obama imagined
and fashioned an identity for himself against the epic drama of race in America. In a way
that Obama's own memoirs cannot, it examines both the personal and political elements of the
story, and gives shape not only to a decisive period of history, but also to the way it
crucially influenced, animated and motivated a gifted and complex man.
Identity Politics and Elections in Malaysia and Indonesia Mar 19 2021 In recent social
research, ethnicity has mostly been used as an explanatory variable. It was only after it was
agreed that ethnicity, in itself, is subject to change, were the questions of how and why it
changes, possible to answer. This multiplicity of ethnic identities requires that we think of
each society as one with multiple ethnic dimensions, of which any can become activated in the
process of political competition - and sometimes several of them within a short period of
time. Focusing on Malaysia and Indonesia, this book traces the variations of ethnic identity
by looking at electoral strategies in two sub-national units. It shows that ethnic identities
are subject to change - induced by calculated moves by political entrepreneurs who use
identities as tools to maximize their chances of winning elections or expanding support base
- and highlights how political institutions play an enormous role in shaping the modes and

dynamics of these ethno-political manipulations. The book suggests that in societies where
ethnic identities are activated in politics, instead of analysing politics with ethnic
distribution as an independent variable, ethnic distribution can be taken as the dependent
variable, with political institutions being the explanatory one. It examines the problems of
voters’ behaviour, and parties’ and candidates’ strategy in a polity that is, to a
significant extent, driven by ethnic relations. Pushing the boundaries of qualitative
research on Southeast Asian politics by placing formal institutions at the centre of its
analysis, this book will be of interest to students and scholars of Southeast Asian Politics,
Race and Ethnic Studies, and International Relations.
Troubled Transit Feb 27 2022 Troubled Transit considers the situation of asylum seekers
stuck in limbo in Indonesia from a number of perspectives. It presents not only the
narratives of many transit migrants but also the perceptions of Indonesian authorities and of
representatives of international and non-government organizations responsible for the care of
transiting asylum seekers. Fascinated by the extraordinary and seemingly limitless resilience
shown by asylum seekers during their often lengthy and dangerous journeys, the author
highlights one particular fragment of their journeys — their time in Indonesia, which many
expect to be the last stepping stone to a new life. While they long for their new life to
unfold, most asylum seekers become embroiled in the complexities of living in transit.
Indonesia, a vast archipelago of more than 17,000 islands, is more than a location where
people spend time waiting; it is a nation state that interacts with transiting asylum seekers
and formulates policies that have a profound impact on their experience in transit there.
Troubled Transit tries to explain the complexities faced by the transiting migrants within
the context of the Indonesian government and its political challenges, including its
relationship with Australia. The Australia-centric view of recent asylum seeker issues has
tended to ignore the larger socio-political context of the migratory routes and the
perspectives of transit states towards asylum seekers stuck in transit. This book hopes to
direct the Australia-centric gaze northwards to take Indonesian policies and policymaking
into account, thereby giving Indonesia more relevance as a transit country and as an
important partner in regional protection schemes and migration management. Even though some
Indonesian policies and practices are less than favourable for asylum seekers, and even
reprehensible from a human rights perspective, more attention must be paid to ongoing
developments that impact on transiting asylum seekers in Indonesia if any of the hardships
they suffer there are to be alleviated.
Petrominer Jun 21 2021
Journalism and Conflict in Indonesia Dec 28 2021 This book examines, through the case study
of Indonesia over recent decades, how the reporting of violence can drive the escalation of
violence, and how journalists can alter their reporting practices in order to have the
opposite effect and promote peace. It discusses the nature of press freedom in Indonesia from
1966 onwards, considers the relationship between the press and politicians, and explores
journalistse(tm) working methods. It goes on to outline in detail the communal wars in
eastern Indonesia in the period 1999-2000, arguing that communication as much as physical
preparations for violence were key to bringing about the wars, with journalistse(tm) rigid
professional routines and newswriting conventions causing them to reproduce and enlarge the
battle cries of those at war. The book concludes by advocating a "development communication"
approach to journalism in transitional settings, in order to help journalists to counter the
disintegrative tendencies of failing states and the communal strife that can result.
Slope Stability Engineering Jul 23 2021 This collection of papers covers a wide range of
relevant issues and aspects of slope stability engineering from both practical and scientific
points of view from the Proceedings of the International Symposium on Slope Stability
Engineering : Is--Shikoku'99 : Matsuyama, Shikoku, Japan, 8-11 November, 1999.
The Bridge to a Global Middle Class Oct 26 2021 The Bridge to a Global Middle Class compiles
a unique series of papers originally commissioned by the Council on Foreign Relations in the
wake of the financial crises of 1997-1998. This thought-provoking retrospective culls the
views of economists, international financial institutions, Wall Street, organized labor and
varying public-interest organizations on the issue of how to fortify our global financial
infrastructure. Their effort is the culmination of an 18-month study - The Project on
Development, Trade, and International Finance - that seeks to encourage the evolution of
middle-class oriented economic development in emerging market countries. In addressing the
world economic problems that led to the crises and examining methods to improve the workings
of the world's financial markets, they offer ideas, policy recommendations, and suggest the
concrete forms these might take, in the drive to transition the world economy toward

strategies that offer the developing world an improved standard of living. These papers make
a convincing case for middle-class-oriented economic development as the key to global
prosperity and stability. U.S. and international policy-makers will find these insightful
discussions valuable in forming new policy and providing the appropriate stimulus for
economic development in emerging economies.
Political Institutions in East Timor Mar 07 2020 In 2002, East Timor became an independent
state following a long conflict with Indonesia, and went on to adopt a semi-presidential form
of government. In a semi-presidential system there is a directly elected fixed-term
president, prime minister and government who are collectively responsible for the
legislature. Over 50 countries in the world have adopted such a system. This book examines
the politics of semi-presidentialism in East Timor from 2002-2012 and post-2012 political
developments. It analyses the impact of semi-presidentialism on the performance of East
Timor’s democracy, and looks at whether semi‐presidentialism encourages power sharing between
competing forces, or whether it provoke a power struggle that threatens democratic stability.
Using East Timor as a case study, the author explains whether the adoption of semipresidentialism helps or hinders the process of democratisation in new democracies. It is of
interest to researchers in the fields of Political Science, Conflict Resolution and Asian
Studies, in particular Southeast Asian Politics.
Profits on Paper Jan 17 2021
A Narrow Bridge May 09 2020 A Japanese lacquerwork board inscribed with the name of each
Dutch trading post opperhoofd and the number of ships from the Netherlands arriving in Japan
each year; a Japanese gold coin stamped with the Dutch lion emblem; Japanese porcelain with a
decoration based on a Dutch original design; and ribbons from the wreath laid by the emperor
of Japan at the National Monument on Amsterdams Dam Square in honour of the victims of the
Second World War: these are just a few of the objects in the Rijksmuseum collection connected
with the shared history of Japan and the Netherlands. For almost 250 years the Netherlands
was the sole Western nation permitted by Japan to conduct trade there. In the twentieth
century tensions rose between these two colonial powers, and they went to war with one
another in Indonesia; in the post-war period the restoration of old ties was a gradual and
sometimes fraught process. The objects in the Rijksmuseum testify to this unique and
turbulent history, one that has been characterized by admiration and interest, but also
misunderstanding and mistrust. A narrow bridge is part of the Rijksmuseum Country Series
published by the museums History Department. Each book in the series uses objects in the
Rijksmuseum collection to explore the shared history of the Netherlands and one of the
following countries: Indonesia, Japan, China, India, Sri Lanka, South Africa, Ghana, Suriname
and Brazil.
Urbanization in Vietnam Feb 04 2020 Most studies on urbanisation focus on the move of rural
people to cities and the impact this has, both on the cities to which the people have moved,
and on the rural communities they have left. This book, on the other hand, considers the
impact on rural communities of the physical expansion of cities. Based on extensive original
research over a long period in one settlement, a rural commune which over the course of the
last two decades has become engulfed by Hanoi’s urban spread, the book explores what happens
when village people become urbanites or city dwellers – when agriculture is abandoned,
population density rises, the value of land increases, people have to make a living in the
city, and the dynamics of family life, including gender relations, are profoundly altered.
This book charts these developments over time, and sets urbanisation in Vietnam in the wider
context of urbanisation in Southeast Asia and Asia more generally.
Titian harapan Aug 04 2022
Brunei – History, Islam, Society and Contemporary Issues Oct 14 2020 Brunei, although a
relatively small state, is disproportionately important on account of its rich resource base.
In addition, in recent years the country has endeavoured to play a greater role in regional
affairs, especially through ASEAN, holding the chair of the organisation in 2013, and also
beyond the region, fostering diplomatic, political, economic and educational ties with many
nations. This book presents much new research and new thinking on a wide range of issues
concerning Brunei largely drawn from Bruneian academics. Subjects covered include Brunei’s
rich history – the sultanate formerly had much more extensive territories and was a key
player in regional affairs; the country’s economy, politics, society and ethnicities; and
resource issues and international relations.
Building the Health Bridge Apr 19 2021
Legal Pluralism in Indonesia Nov 07 2022 With the revival of Islamic law and adat
(customary) law in the country, this book investigates the history and phenomenon of legal

pluralism in Indonesia. It looks at how the ideal of modernity in Indonesia has been
characterized by a state-driven effort in the post-colonial era to make the institution of
law an inseparable part of national development. Focusing on the aspects of political and
'conflictual' domains of legal pluralism in Indonesia, the book discusses the understanding
of the state's attitude and behaviour towards the three largest legal traditions currently
operative in the society: adat law, Islamic law and civil law. The first aspect is addressed
by looking at how the state specifically deals with Islamic law and adat law, while the
second is analysed in terms of actual cases of private interpersonal law, such as interfaith
marriage, interfaith inheritance and gendered inheritance. The book goes on to look at how
socio-political factors have influenced the relations between state and non-state laws, and
how the state's strategy of accommodation of legal pluralism has in fact largely depended on
the extent to which those legal traditions have been able to conform to national ideology. It
is a useful contribution for students and scholars of Asian Studies and Law.
From Marco Polo Bridge to Pearl Harbor:Who was responsible? Mar 31 2022 The Yomiuri Shimbun,
Japan's most influential newspaper, undertook to determine where the reponsibility lay for
the aggression of World War II. They hope this study will help restore good relations with
Japan's neighbors and prevent a similar occurrence elsewhere ever again.
Bridging the Gap Between International Investment Law and the Environment Jun 29 2019 This
book addresses the topical question on how national and international environmental concerns
could be adequately integrated into international investment law. It covers the question
whether international investment law restricts state sovereignty in an unacceptable way - in
particular, the freedom of host states to develop national policies and regulation for the
improvement of the environment. The book first analyzes the interaction between international
investment law and the protection of the environment, on the basis of concepts such as
sustainable development, fair and equitable treatment, and international responsibility.
Secondly, several chapters discuss challenges which are encountered in attempts to integrate
environmental concerns in investment policies in specific sectors and regions (e.g. climate
change, water pollution, renewable and nuclear energy, and the European Union region). And,
finally, specific case studies illustrate the legal and policy tensions between investment
law and environmental protection, namely Vattenfall's disputes with Germany, legal clashes
between Chevron and Ecuador, and multinational mining companies' conflicts in Indonesia. The
contributions are written by international experts and will be of interest to policy makers
and practitioners. *** Librarians: ebook available (Series: Legal Perspectives for Global
Challenges - Vol. 4) [Subject: International Law, Investment Law, Environmental Law]
Culture, Religion and Conflict in Muslim Southeast Asia Jan 05 2020 By examining the
sometimes surprising and unexpected roles that culture and religion have played in mitigating
or exacerbating conflicts, this book explores the cultural repertoires from which Southeast
Asian political actors have drawn to negotiate the pluralism that has so long been
characteristic of the region. Focusing on the dynamics of identity politics and the range of
responses to the socio-political challenges of religious and ethnic pluralism, the authors
assembled in this book illuminate the principal regional discourses that attempt to make
sense of conflict and tensions. They examine local notions of "dialogue," "reconciliation,"
"civility" and "conflict resolution" and show how varying interpretations of these terms have
informed the responses of different social actors across Southeast Asia to the challenges of
conflict, culture and religion. The book demonstrates how stumbling blocks to dialogue and
reconciliation can and have been overcome in different parts of Southeast Asia and identifies
a range of actors who might be well placed to make useful contributions, propose remedies,
and initiate action towards negotiating the region’s pluralism. This book provides a much
needed regional and comparative analysis that makes a significant contribution to a better
understanding of the interfaces between region and politics in Southeast Asia.
Population, Development, and the Environment Nov 02 2019 This book takes the reader into
some of the most intransigent social, economic, and political issues that impact achieving
sustainable development in Asia and the Pacific. Through meticulous analysis of the
integrated relationships between population, development, and the environment, the chapters
in this volume investigate the impacts of hydropower development on fragile ecosystems;
mining, landslides and environmental degradation; deforestation; water and food security;
rural-urban migration, poverty alleviation, civil society and community empowerment; and how
disaster recovery requires multi-scalar and multi-disciplinary approaches that take into
account governance, culture, and leadership. Legal frameworks may be legislated, but are
often rarely implemented. The book will be valuable to students of sustainability, population
and development, and governmental policy advising sectors as well as the NGO and humanitarian

sectors. The distinctive characteristic of this book is that it encapsulates an integrated,
multi-disciplinary focus which brings to the discussion both robust empirical research and
challenging policy applications in the investigation of how the sustainable development goals
may be achieved in Asia and the Pacific.
Identity and Diversity Jan 29 2022 Reflecting the breadth and diversity of dance in the
Asia–Pacific region, this volume provides an in-depth and comprehensive study of Taiwan’s
dance history. Taiwan is home to several indigenous tribes with unique rituals and folk dance
traditions, with an array of eclectic influences including martial arts and Peking Opera from
China, and dance forms such as contemporary, neo-classical, post-modern, jazz, ballroom, and
hip-hop from the West. Dance in Taiwan, led by pioneers such as choreographers Liu Feng-shueh
and Lin Hwai-min, continues to have a strong presence in both performance and educational
arenas. In 1973, Lin Hwai-min created Cloud Gate Dance Theatre, the country’s internationally
acclaimed modern dance company, and simultaneously produced a generation of dancers not only
trained in modern dance and ballet, but also in Chinese aesthetics and history, tai-chi and
meditation. Including the voices of dance professionals, scholars and critics, this
collection of articles highlights the emerging trends and challenges faced by dance in
Taiwan. It examines the history, creative development, education, training, and above all,
the hybrid practices that give Taiwanese dance a unique identity, making it central to the
renaissance of Asian contemporary dance. In describing how the intersections of dance
cultures are marked by exchanges, research and pedagogy, it shows the way choreographers,
performers, associated artists and companies of the region choose to imaginatively invent,
blend, fuse, select and morph the multiple influences, revitalising and preserving cultural
heritage while oscillating between tradition and change.
Global Diakonia and Palm Oil Industry in Indonesia Oct 06 2022 Palm oil for almost three
decades has become the backbone of the Indonesian economy. Apparently, this industry brings
not only positive but also negative impacts, especially to the ecology and society. Even
though the industry is taking place in Indonesia, the global supply chain links this sector
worldwide. On the basis of this observation, churches are called to practice diakonia in this
industry, globally. This book details the historical evolution and contemporary palm oil
industry in Indonesia and worldwide, corporate social responsibility and palm oil
sustainability certifications. The thesis stands for a knowledgeable and argumentatively
consistently developed form of interdisciplinarity between diaconia science and economics.
The development of relevant economic-theoretical and economic-historical contexts are used in
their normative references for theological and diaconic-scientific relations.The approach of
``Embedded Economic Ethics'', discovers and develops the ethical questions in the empirical
and theoretical context of economics itself. With this background, the concept of ``Global
Diakonia'' is developed throughout this book, which represents a new creation with the
international references of diaconal engagement and its terminology. The idea of ``bridge
building'' within the state, business and society is taken up theologically and is based on
the idea of diakonia as a ``go between'' hermeneutically. The conclusion of the work is the
concrete and exemplary draft for a project that the Communion of Churches in Indonesia (PGI)
could launch.
Geotechnical Engineering For Disaster Mitigation And Rehabilitation 2011 - Proceedings Of
The 3rd Int'l Conf Combined With The 5th Int'l Conf On Geotechnical And Highway Engineering Practical Applications, Challenges And Opportunities (With Cd-rom) Oct 02 2019 This
proceedings contains 89 papers from 25 countries and regions, including 14 keynote lectures
and 17 invited lectures, presented at the Third International Conference on Geotechnical
Engineering for Disaster Mitigation and Rehabilitation (3ICGEDMAR 2011) together with the
Fifth International Conference on Geotechnical & Highway Engineering (5ICGHE), which was held
in Semarang, Indonesia, from 18 to 20 May 2011. This is the third conference in the GEDMAR
conference series. The first was held in Singapore from 12 to 13 December 2005 and the second
in Nanjing, China, from 30 May to 2 June 2008.The proceedings is divided into three sections:
keynote papers, invited papers and conference papers under which there are six sub-sections:
Case Studies on Recent Disasters; Soil Behaviours and Mechanisms for Hazard Analysis;
Disaster Mitigation and Rehabilitation Techniques; Risk Analysis and Geohazard Assessment;
Innovation Foundations for Rail, Highway, and Embankments; and Slope Failures and Remedial
Measures.The conference is held under the auspices of the International Society for Soil
Mechanics and Geotechnical Engineering (ISSMGE) Technical Committee TC-303: Coastal and River
Disaster Mitigation and Rehabilitation, TC-203: Earthquake Geotechnical Engineering and
Associated Problems, TC-302: Forensic Geotechnical Engineering, TC-304: Engineering Practice
of Risk Assessment and Management, TC-213: Geotechnics of Soil Erosion, TC-202:

Transportation Geotechnics, TC-211: Ground Improvement, Southeast Asian Geotechnical Society
(SEAGS), Association of Geotechnical Societies in Southeast Asia (AGSSEA), and Road
Engineering Association of Asia & Australasia (REAAA).
Development and Environmental Politics Unmasked Aug 31 2019 Focusing on rural development
and environmental management, this book brings together the detailed history of development
in East Timor under two colonial regimes and under the contemporary conditions of national
independence. It addresses two comparative areas of development: across the three political
regimes and across four case studies of projects delivered by various national or
international development agencies in independent East Timor. Employing an original
classificatory framework for kinds of approaches to development – coercive orders, mandated
orders, negotiated orders – the book covers the plantation-centred development of Portuguese
Timor as a European colony and the integration-oriented development of ‘Timor Timur’ as
Indonesia’s 27th province. It examines the neoliberal ‘democratic’ development of East Timor
(or Timor-Leste) in the current context of state and nation-building, before drawing on case
studies to investigate how development proceeds as a negotiation between authoritative state,
non-state and international actors and local people who need to adapt development and
conservation projects to suit their lived realities. By using the history of East Timor to
explore how particular modes of operationalising development interventions are intimately
intertwined with the broader political system, this book makes a valuable contribution to the
fields of Development Studies, Anthropology, Science and Technology Studies, and Southeast
Asian Studies.
Human Trafficking in Cambodia Dec 04 2019 Reporting the findings of a comprehensive study of
human trafficking in Cambodia, this book focuses on the characteristics and operations of the
traffickers. It provides a theoretical framework that explains the emergence of the
phenomenon, and the role of moral panic and western hegemony in the war on human trafficking.
Using a multi-method and multi-source research design, which includes an examination of
police and prison records as well as interviews with 91 incarcerated human traffickers,
police and prison officers, court officials, and members of NGOs, this book investigates five
major themes about human traffickers in Cambodia: who are they, how do they operate, how much
profit do they make, why are they involved in human trafficking, and how does the Cambodian
Criminal Justice System (CJS) control their activities? A novel and unique analysis, this
book is of interest to a wide academic audience in the fields of Asian Studies, Human
Trafficking, Sociology, Anthropology, Political Science, Human Geography and Critical Legal
Studies.
Current and Future Trends in Bridge Design, Construction and Maintenance Aug 24 2021 The
major expansion of transport networks in the twentieth century has been accompanied by
extensive bridge construction. At the end of the century, the field of bridge engineering
continues to grow and develop. Recent years have seen the construction of revolutionary new
bridges, advances in materials and construction techniques and the development of
international codes and standards aimed at producing more durable and reliable structures.
Bridging the Family Care Gap Feb 15 2021 Bridging the Family Care Gap explores expected
future shortages of family caregivers of older persons and identifies potential solutions.
The book examines the sustainability and availability of care management models and whether
they can be effectively scaled up to meet community needs. It identifies newly emerging
policy initiatives at local, state, and federal levels. The book addresses the state of
family caregiving science, dissemination and implementation of promising programs and
supports, technological innovations, and other strategies to offset the family care gap. This
edited volume also explores lay healthcare workers as guides, interpreters, and advocates in
healthcare systems that provide continuity of contact for family caregivers. Details threats
to family caregiving-sociodemographic, chronic disease, and socioeconomic challenges Presents
solutions to the caregiving gap in a systematic, synthesized manner Addresses the
intersection of family caregiving and technology Discusses chronic disease management to
offset and reduce the need for family caregiving Describes models of caregiver support in
work settings Reimagines the delivery of long-term services and supports with novel
initiatives
Aspirations with Limitations Jul 11 2020 As the first directly elected Indonesian president,
Susilo Bambang Yudhoyono (SBY) served at a crucial juncture in Indonesia’s history.
Succeeding the three short presidencies of BJ Habibie, Abdurrahman Wahid and Megawati
Sukarnoputri, his presidency had a lot to prove. While critical assessment of SBY’s domestic
policies have been undertaken, less attention has been paid to his foreign policy. This
volume seeks to fill this gap by examining key foreign policy issues during SBY’s tenure,

including bilateral relations, Indonesia’s involvement in international organizations, and
pivotal issues such as international labour and terrorism. The book provides an assessment of
the direction of his foreign policy and management style, paying particular attention to his
concerns over Indonesia’s territorial integrity and sovereignty, the significance of
international institutions, and Indonesia’s right to lead.
The Technological State in Indonesia Nov 26 2021 Using a historical sociology approach, this
book illustrates the formation of the technological state in Indonesia during the New Order
period (1966-1998). It explores the nexus between power, high technology, development, and
authoritarianism situated in the Southeast Asian context. The book discusses how the New
Order regime shifted from the developmental state to the technological state, which was
characterized by desire for technological supremacy. The process resulted in the
establishment of a host of technological institutions and the undertaking of large-scale hightech programs. Shedding light on the political dimension of socio-technological
transformation, this book looks at the relationship between authoritarian politics and high
technology development, and examines how effectively technology serves to sustain legitimacy
of an authoritarian power. It explores into multiple features of the Indonesian technological
state, covering the ideology of development, the politics of technocracy, the institutional
structure, and the material and symbolic embodiments of high technology, and goes on to
discuss the impact of globalization on the technological state. The book is an important
contribution to studies on Southeast Asian Politics, Development, and Science, Technology,
and Society (STS).
Bridge Safety, Maintenance, Management, Life-Cycle, Resilience and Sustainability Jul 03
2022 Bridge Safety, Maintenance, Management, Life-Cycle, Resilience and Sustainability
contains lectures and papers presented at the Eleventh International Conference on Bridge
Maintenance, Safety and Management (IABMAS 2022, Barcelona, Spain, 11–15 July, 2022). This ebook contains the full papers of 322 contributions presented at IABMAS 2022, including the
T.Y. Lin Lecture, 4 Keynote Lectures, and 317 technical papers from 36 countries all around
the world. The contributions deal with the state-of-the-art as well as emerging concepts and
innovative applications related to the main aspects of safety, maintenance, management, lifecycle, resilience, sustainability and technological innovations of bridges. Major topics
include: advanced bridge design, construction and maintenance approaches, safety, reliability
and risk evaluation, life-cycle management, life-cycle, resilience, sustainability,
standardization, analytical models, bridge management systems, service life prediction,
structural health monitoring, non-destructive testing and field testing, robustness and
redundancy, durability enhancement, repair and rehabilitation, fatigue and corrosion, extreme
loads, needs of bridge owners, whole life costing and investment for the future, financial
planning and application of information and computer technology, big data analysis and
artificial intelligence for bridges, among others. This volume provides both an up-to-date
overview of the field of bridge engineering and significant contributions to the process of
making more rational decisions on bridge safety, maintenance, management, life-cycle,
resilience and sustainability of bridges for the purpose of enhancing the welfare of society.
The volume serves as a valuable reference to all concerned with and/or involved in bridge
structure and infrastructure systems, including students, researchers and practitioners from
all areas of bridge engineering.
Cases on Web 2.0 in Developing Countries: Studies on Implementation, Application, and Use
Sep 12 2020 As the majority of the world continues to move into an internet-based society we
have seen significant social, cultural, economic and technological changes. Most developing
countries have embraced Web 2.0 and have moved onto the next generation of the World Wide
Web, however, some developing countries still struggle to bridge the digital divide. Cases on
Web 2.0 in Developing Countries: Studies on Implementation, Application, and Use investigates
the perception of the value of Web 2.0, the adoption and application of its technologies, as
well as the different approaches and innovations necessary for the implementation of Web
applications in developing countries.
The Future of Singapore Apr 07 2020 Singapore, like many other advanced economies, has a
relatively low, and declining, birth-rate. One consequence of this, and a consequence also of
the successful economy, is that migrants are being drawn in, and are becoming an increasing
proportion of the overall population. This book examines this crucial development, and
assesses its likely impact on Singapore society, politics and the state. It shows that,
although Singapore is a multi-ethnic society, migration and the changing ethnic mix are
causing increasing strains, putting new demands on housing, education and social welfare, and
changing the make-up of the workforce, where the government is responding with policies

designed to attract the right sort of talent. The book discusses the growing opposition to
migration, and explores how the factors which have underpinned Singapore’s success over
recent decades, including a cohesive elite, with a clearly focused ideology, a tightly
controlled political system and strong continuity of government, are at risk of being
undermined by the population changes and their effects. The book also compares the position
in Singapore with other East Asian countries, including Japan, South Korea and the
Philippines, which are also experiencing population changes with potentially far-reaching
consequences.
The New Silk Road Becomes the World Land-Bridge Sep 24 2021 EIR RELEASES ROAD-MAP TO THE NEW
WORLD ECONOMIC ORDER: THE NEW SILK ROAD BECOMES THE WORLD LAND-BRIDGE EIR's comprehensive
study of the progress of the Eurasian Land-Bridge project which Lyndon and Helga LaRouche
have championed for over 20 years, has finally been completed. The official release date is
Dec. 1. The 374-page report, entitled The New Silk Road Becomes the World Land-Bridge, '' is
nothing less than a conceptual, and often physical, road-map'' to a New World Economic Order.
This path is currently being charted by the nations of the BRICS (Brazil, Russia, India,
China, and South Africa), who are leading a dynamic of global optimism toward real economic
development, complete with new credit institutions and major high-technology projects for
uplifting all mankind. After an introduction by Helga Zepp-LaRouche, the report lays out the
"Metrics of Progress," based on the economic scientific principles developed by renowned
physical economist Lyndon LaRouche. It then proceeds region by region, beginning with China
and Russia, to present the stunning progress, and plans, which have been made toward the
Eurasian Land-Bridge design that the Chinese government laid out in 1996, and other nations
have begun to rally behind in recent years. The report, complete with many full-color maps of
its featured development corridors, is available in paperback for $50 and hard cover bound
for $75.
A History of Islam in Indonesia Sep 05 2022 Located on the eastern periphery of the
historical Muslim world, as a political entity Indonesia is barely a century old. Yet with
close to a quarter of a billion followers of Islam it is now the largest and most populous
Muslim country in the world. As the greatest political power in Southeast Asia, and a growing
player on the world scene, Indonesia presents itself as a bridge country between Asia, the
wider Muslim world and the West. In this survey Carool Kersten presents the Islamisation of
Indonesia from the first evidence of the acceptance of Islam by indigenous peoples in the
late thirteenth century until the present day. He provides comprehensive insight into the
different roles played by Islam in Indonesia throughout history, including the importance of
Indian Ocean networks for connecting Indonesians with the wider Islamic world, the religion's
role as a means of resistance and tool for nation building, and postcolonial attempts to
forge an 'Indonesian Islam'.
Building a People-Oriented Security Community the ASEAN way Jul 31 2019 ASEAN has declared
its intention to create a security community in Southeast Asia that is people-orientated.
This book evaluates ASEAN’s progress, and in doing so examines three matters of concern. The
book firstly looks at the importance of constitutive norms to the workings of security
communities, by identifying ASEAN’s constitutive norms and the extent to which they act as a
help of hindrance in establishing a security community. It then moves on to how ASEAN has
interpreted people-orientated as empowering civil society organisations to be community
stakeholders. The book discusses the uncertainty between how ASEAN envisages their role, and
the role they themselves expect to have. Civil society actors are seeking to influence what
sort of community evolves and their ability to interact with the state elite is evaluated to
determine what interpretation of people-oriented is likely to emerge. Thirdly, in order to
make progress ASEAN has sought to achieve cooperation among its member states in functional
areas. The book examines this interest in functional cooperation through case studies on
human rights, HIV/AIDS and disaster management. By discussing the notion of ASEAN being
people-orientated, and how it engages with ‘the people’, the book provides important insights
into what type of community ASEAN in building, as well as furthering our understanding on
security communities more broadly.
Handbook of International Bridge Engineering Jun 02 2022 This comprehensive and up-to-date
reference work and resource book covers state-of-the-art and state-of-the-practice for bridge
engineering worldwide. Countries covered include Canada and the United States in North
America; Argentina and Brazil in South America; Bosnia, Bulgaria, Croatia, Czech Republic,
Denmark, Finland, France, Greece, Macedonia,
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